From: Ariel Hendrix <arielhendrix@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 4:32 PM

To: Patrick Silva <Patrick.Silva@alexandriava.gov>; nhurto@yahoo.com <nhurto@yahoo.com>;
landuse@delraycitizen.net <landuse@delraycitizen.net>

Cc: Jim Wallace <jwaudio@gmail.com>

Subject: Re: Opposition to Special Use Permit 2023-00060

Attaching an additional view point of the smoker from this morning for reference. The smoke
was blowing straight across our porch this morning - | could smell it from the front door.



